
Harm-benefit analysis review:
minister’s reply to the ASC’s
recommendations

Following the publication of the ASC’s report on harm-benefit analysis,
Baroness Williams has written to Professor David Main to accept the
recommendations directed to the Animals in Science Regulation Unit for
implementation and to provide details of the Home Office response to the
recommendations.
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